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NAACP PENNSYLVANIA STATE CONFERENCE PARTNERS WITH RITE AID 

TO PROVIDE COVID-19 VACCINE CLINICS 

            
In a recent collaboration, the NAACP Pennsylvania State Conference and Rite Aid Corporation have 
agreed to partner for the purpose of Rite Aid bringing their vaccination clinics to local neighborhoods 
throughout the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.  
 
“For those who desire to do so, this collaboration is to help ensure that diverse communities are not 
left behind in having the opportunity to receive the COVID 19 vaccination,” stated Kenneth L. Huston, 
President of the Pennsylvania State Conference.  He added, “It is imperative, particularly in this health 
pandemic, to forge partnerships with organizations who have a heart for meeting the needs of their 
communities. The State Conference thanks Rite Aid, and greatly appreciates Penn Hills School of 
Entrepreneurship for bringing this initiative to fruition on Saturday, April 10, 2021, from 9:00 a.m. – 
4:30 p.m.”  
 
To schedule an appointment for April 10, 2021, contact www.pastatenaacp.org, email at 
panaacpsc@gmail.com or phone 267-627-0633. 
  
A press conference is scheduled for Saturday, April 10th at 9:30 a.m. at Penn Hills School of 
Entrepreneurship for the purpose of acknowledging the impact this vaccination clinic will have in their 
community as the NAACP State Conference seeks continued outreach to individuals who may have a 
more difficult time in accessing the opportunity to protect themselves against the Covid-19 virus. 
 
 

### 

 

Founded in 1909, the NAACP is the nation’s oldest and largest nonpartisan civil rights organization. 
Its members throughout the United States and the world are the premier advocates for civil rights in 
their communities.  The Pennsylvania State Conference was established in 1934 and pursues the same 
mission throughout the Commonwealth. 
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